
Coming Soon 
Baker Hall, Co.Navan 
The Land Development Agency in
partnership with Meath County Council and
Glenveagh are making 26 new homes
available for affordable purchase by eligible
private buyers in Baker Hall, Navan, Co
Meath.

An online application portal will be 
open at 12 noon on Wednesday,
September 27th and close at 12 noon on
Thursday October 19th

During this intervening time, potential
applicants are being advised to familiarise
themselves with the eligibility criteria and
to compile the requisite documents to
complete their applications, subject to
them meeting the qualifying criteria.

Phase 1 will consist of:
- three 2-bedroom mid terrace house
- fifteen 3-bedroom terraced houses
- six 3-bedroom semi-detached Type A houses
- two 3-bedroom semi-detached Type B houses

Affordable Purchase

For more information on eligibility and the application process visit :
www.meath.ie/council/council-services/housing/affordable-housing

http://www.meath.ie/council/council-services/housing/affordable-housing

